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10th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 31st October, Rowan Class will be visiting Brighton as part of their geography topic, 
‘Where in the World’. The children have been looking at features of where we live and will use 
our trip to Brighton to compare Petworth with a city.  
 
During the visit, the children will have the opportunity to see some of Brighton’s famous 
landmarks, whilst also completing some of the Shaun the Sheep art trail. We will be walking 
along the seafront, up to Pavilion Gardens to have a picnic lunch, before walking back to the 
pier and heading home.  
 
This trip will be weather dependent; if the weather is expected to be very heavy rain, we will 
not go – we will let you know closer to the time. 
 
We will leave school at 9am and be back at school for home time. The children will need to bring 
a packed lunch and plenty to drink. 
 
The children must wear school uniform, bring a coat and they may wear sensible shoes.  
 
We are asking for a £8 contribution for this trip, to cover transport costs and by paying the 
contribution via the MCAS system, this is accepted as consent for your child to attend this trip. 
Although the contribution is voluntary, we do need to point out that it is probable that the visit 
could not take place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

  

Miss P-H  
Rowan Class Teacher  
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